
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Princeton Families, 

We are thrilled to invite you to our concert on Thursday, October 17, at 7 PM! Our students have 

dedicated many weeks to preparing songs and recorder pieces, and we cannot wait to share their 

hard work with you. 

Concert Details: 

 Location: Lakeview High School Auditorium 

 Doors Open: 6:30 PM 

 Seating Arrangements: 
o First and third Grade Students: Please proceed to your seats on the left side of 

the auditorium, closest to the stage. 

o Fourth Grade Students: Please go to the right side of the auditorium, closest to 

the stage. 

The homeroom and music teachers will guide students to their seats, where they will remain until 

it is time for their performances. 

At the end of the concert, parents of first, third, and Mrs. Daniell and Mr. Wagner’s 4th grade 

classes can pick up their children from the same seats. Parents of Mrs. Greenberg and Mrs. 

Jackson’s 4th grade students can meet them on stage. 

Attire: Please have your child dress in something special, like what they would wear for picture 

day. 

We look forward to seeing you there and enjoying a wonderful evening of music together! 

Warm regards, 

Mrs. Barbov and Ms. Charrette 

 


